
Welcome back from Mid-Winter break.  I hope you had a restful 
week.  Report cards will be going home March 13th.  This means your 
child will be coming to the “I Know” zone for the next couple of 
weeks.  Here is a list of the sight words the children should know 
for report cards.  They will also be expected to identify and write 
their numbers from 1 – 30.  Please also have your child practice 
writing their first and last name with the first letter capitalized and 
all the rest in lower case letters.  We work on these everyday in 
class, but additional reinforcement at home really helps the children 
succeed.  Please also remember, that the evaluation tools we have 
to use are standardized.  All teachers use the same forms and must 
be evaluated in the same way.  This reflects how your child did on 
the day they came to the “I Know” zone.  We cannot give additional 
clues or hinds once the tasks are started.  Teachers are not allowed 
to add subjective evaluation ideas into the scores.  Let me tell you 
it is very difficult to do this especially when you know they know 
the information.  Information for PTC should be going home soon 
too. 

Thanks, 

Mrs. Osborne 
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